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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Another busy week as we finish for the half term break. School reopens to pupils on Tuesday 4th June.
Events after Half Term

Wed 5th June: Flag Football Festival Years 5 and 6

Wed 5th June: Nursery/Reception Sponsored Move

Mon 10th June: Sports Day 1 pm

Tues 11th June: Tata Steel Triathlon Mold Leisure Centre Years 3-6

Wed 12th June: DIGI Leaders Catch Up

Mon 17th June: Second Sports Day ( in case of inclement weather)

Tues 18th June: Year Two Jamboree Connahs Quay

Mon 24th June: Third Sports Day Date ( in case of inclement weather)

Mon 24-28th June: Holywell High School Transition Week

Wed 3rd July: Jump Up Day. Children visit their new classes. New Nursery visit. New Reception stay for lunch.

Mon 15th July: Leaver’s Service

Tues 16th July: Leaver’s Meal

Wed 17th July: Interhouse Rounders

Friday 19th July: School closes for the Summer holidays
Please note that some dates may eb subject to change

Euro 2024 Challenge

The Aura Sports Development Team are encouraging physical activity linked in with the EUFA Euros this Summer. The aim is to get pupils and staff moving more in the Summer term, as well as creating excitement for the upcoming football competition which begins in mid-June and we are participating as a school.
The team have planned out a route which will include every country which will be participating in the European Finals.  All schools that complete the entire destination will receive a framed A3 map of the route that can be displayed in their school, as well as being entered into a prize draw to win a half day of activities with Aura Sport Development.
 

 
Miles can be completed in school or at home, but must be completed between Monday 8th April and Friday 12th July 2024. This can include any form of active travel like walking, running, cycling, swimming etc. Completed miles will be calculated in school by Mrs Roberts and sent off to Aura Sports Development Team
 Thank you so much for supporting us in participating in the Euro 2024 challenge. From our first week, pupils and staff collectively travelled 1342.5 miles. Fantastic! This has taken us as far as Portugal on the route so far! Please continue to keep a record over half term and bring in your booklets on Tuesday 4th June. Thank you.
Lego Robotics

Years 5 and 6 took part in a Lego Robotics workshop led by Bangor University staff yesterday. They had a fantastic day, building and coding a robot. They then had to code the robot to problem solve. Amazing!!
Sports Day Practice
Please ensure that children come to school on Tuesday 4th June in their PE kit as we will be practicing for Sports Day. Diolch!
Attendance
 Nursery and Reception: 93.6%
Years One and Two: 89.3%
Years Three and Four: 92.4%
Years Five and Six: 96.4%
Whole School Attendance: 92.9%
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Ble est ti? 

Es i i’r…………………………………………………
Have a great half term. Let us hope the good weather returns!
Kind Regards,
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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